Balancing Head and Heart on the
Bodhisattva Path

@ November 1-2, 2025 (Saturday and Sunday)

@ MABA, 299 Heger Lane, Augusta MO 63332

Who is welcome to participate?

» Anyone wishing to receive the Bodhisattva precepts

e Anyone hoping to renew and deepen their Bodhisattva precepts

e Anyone interested in learning about the Bodhisattva teachings
and practices

@ For inquiries, please email: office@maba-usa.org

(REGISTER NOW




